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Due to product launch of dual output module card, NMD-240, changes will be made to both label 

markings in print and DBANMP1K2 and DBANMP650 model labels that are attached on 

NMP1K2/650 front-ends. Changes will be implemented in two phases: 

1. Phase 1, label markings in print add +, - symbols and color blocks to the right side in each 

bracket, from SLOT 1 to 4/6. 

2. Phase 2, model labels add diagram pertaining to dual output module, indicating signal 

connector CN82 and tuning direction while using SVRs to adjust output voltage of +V1/+V2. 

Should you have any further question, please contact your MEAN WELL sales representative. 

Change in effect: 
1. Since Jan. 2021 

2. Running change on model labels, P/N: DBANMP1K2 and DBANMP650 

Differences on label markings in print and old vs new version of model labels are as below (NMP1K2 

Series for example): 

Label markings in print 
Before 

 

 

After : add +, - symbols and color blocks to the right side in each bracket 
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